August 22, 2006

To: Members of the Committee on Educational Policy and the Curriculum (CEPC): 

    Leonard Schoppa, Academic Chair, Politics 
    Lee Kennedy, Drama 
    Peter Baker, English 
    Jim Demas, Chemistry 
    John Pepper, Economics 
    Mike Skrutskie, Astronomy 
    Matthew Affron, Art 
    Hank Thacker, Physics 
    Jeffrey Grossman, German 
    Greg Hays, Classics 
    Janet Herman, Environmental Sciences 
    Amy Ogden, French 

    Ex officio and staff: 
    Richard Handler, CLAS 
    Frank Papovich, CLAS 
    Judy Updike, CLAS 
    Sharon Marsh, CLAS 
    Rebecca Garver, Office of the University Registrar 

From: Gordon M. Stewart, Administrative Chair, ex officio 

Re: Getting Started 

I write both to thank you for your willingness to serve on this year's CEPC and also to announce the dates of our meetings, all to start at 3:30 p.m. in our Garrett Hall Conference Room. Knowing that no one day and time suits everyone and drawing on our scheduling experiences in past years, I propose the following dates for our meetings this fall: 

    Wednesday, October 4 
    Tuesday, November 7 
    Monday, December 4 


At our first meeting we'll be hearing from Associate Dean Dean Richard Handler about the proposed "North American Diversities" requirement,  from Prof. David Gies about the University's first Semester at Sea, continuing discussion about grade distributions in marching/basketball band, and considering requests from Departments for new courses and programs. By copy of this message to the Directors of Undergraduate Programs, I request that any items for action by the Committee reach Judy Updike, College Registrar, no later than one full week prior to the meeting date. For our first meeting that deadline will be Tuesday, September 26 at 5:00 pm. Course proposals can come in via the Committee website: 

    http://artsandsciences.virginia.edu/cepc/index.html 

with hard copy of syllabi and supporting documents delivered to Ms. Updike in Garrett Hall 102  PO Box 400133. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. And thanks again. 


Gordon M. Stewart 
Professor and Associate Dean 
P.O.Box 400133 
College of Arts and Sciences 
University of Virginia 
Telephone: (434) 924-8873 Fax: -1405 

